Governor Polis 200 E Colfax Ave, Denver, CO 80203

Dear Governor Polis,
My name is Emily McGee and I'm a student at Centennial
elementary, a school in Denver, and I'm writing this letter
about climate change. It is an increasingly critical issue and
I'm afraid nobody's doing anything about it

As I am only 11, I cannot vote, so I am counting on you to help us stop this climate issue.

A lot of people are being affected by climate change. About 85 percent of the world in fact, according to www.washingtonpost.com. That's almost four fifths of the entire population! "'climate change' Caligan said,'is visible and noticeable almost everywhere in the world' "Some of the world's top emitters, including China and India, have yet to formally commit to a new 2030 emissions reduction target. Climate change isn't even being taught in many US schools, so many children don't even know that this is happening. So its left to the people who believe in climate change to fix this global crisis,

And you can help us!

There are only about eight renewable energy plants and there are about 3,400 non renewable ones in the U.S. As you can see, there are way more oil, coal, and gas plants than solar and wind. To move to renewables and halt climate change, we are going to need more of the renewable, and less that are not. Renewable energy companies are not only good for the planet, but they provide jobs for people who lost them at the coal industries. If you vote for more renewable energy, you could help us in our mission for a clean planet!

Thank you so much for reading my letter, and I hope it moves you into voting for renewables.